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26th March, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Each year, we take our Year 5 pupils to the March Safety Zone at March Fire Station to learn 

about general safety situations and different scenarios including internet safety, fire safety, 

age restrictions which apply to the purchase of certain types of merchandise, correct disposal 

of waste and anti-social behaviour.  This event is organised by Fenland District Council and our 

pupils will be attending on Tuesday 30th April.  The children will be travelling by coach and will 

leave school just after lunch and will return at the end of the normal school day. 

 

I am sure the children will enjoy this experience and learn a great deal about how to stay safe. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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